
 

 

 

 
 

May 18, 2009 
 
 

 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
 
We grant permission to repost material from our website 
(www.jewishbookcouncil.org) on our Wikipedia entry. 
 
If  you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call us at 212-201-
2920 or e-mail us at jbc@Jewishbooks.org 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Naomi Firestone 
Director, Publications 




